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Tuesday is the Last Day of Early Voting for the Joint Runoff Election 
  

(Houston, TX) – Tomorrow is the last day of Early Voting for the December 14 Joint Runoff Election. The Harris 

County Clerk’s Office reminds eligible voters that there are 33 early voting centers across the county, open 

from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. So far, 82,419 people have voted early in this runoff election.  

 

On the ballot are races for Houston mayor, city council members, Houston Independent School District and 

Houston Community College board members, and City of Bellaire council members. 

 

“All eligible registered voters can vote in the runoff election, even if they did not vote in November,” said 

Harris County Clerk Dr. Diane Trautman. “If they are not sure if they are registered to vote, they can check 

with the county’s Voter Registration Department.”  

 

The runoff election is this Saturday, December 14 and the polls will be open from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Voters can 

cast their ballots at any of the 385 voting centers that will be open within the county thanks to the Countywide 

Polling Place Program.  

 

Harris County has been working diligently to educate communities about the Countywide Polling Place 

Program through its Vote Your Way campaign, an initiative that reminds voters that they can cast their ballot 

at the polling location of their choice on Election Day. 

 

For election information and polling locations go to www.HarrisVotes.com. Mobile phone users can text VOTE 

to 1-833-937-0700 to find the nearest voting center.  
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